
  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware, the Year 6 SATs will take place next week from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May. 

It is most important that your child attends school every day during SATs week and arrives promptly each day. 

Throughout the week, we will be offering all Year 6 children a free breakfast in the hall nearest the carpark from 

8am that week. Here, they can enjoy breakfast and settle with their friends before we head up to the classrooms, 

making sure that all children approach the SATs in a calm and confident manner. Please also make sure your child 

gets plenty of rest throughout the test period.  

The overview for the week will be: 

Monday 13th May  Grammar, Punctuation and Spellings 

Tuesday 14th May  Reading 

Wednesday 15th May  Maths Arithmetic 1 and Reasoning 2 

Thursday 16thMay  Maths Reasoning 3 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Monk 

 

 

UKS2 Phase Leader  


